Friday 1st July

Highgate Primary School Weekly Newsletter Letter
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ﬁ)ear‘ Parents, \

We have had a very busy week this week and the next one seems fo be just as jam-packed! In this newsletter
look out for photos from the Y4 residential, alongside more information about leavers celebrations, the Y142
visit o Bosworth Battlefield, Breakfast Club price increases, hew Catering providers and School Councils launch
of their Summer Challenge.
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Y4 residential -
thanks to all those who helped
make Y4's overnight stay at
Beaumanor Hall so successful.
The children had an amazing
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Hathersage Residential Reminder - Please ensure all medical forms are
back in school by Wednesday 6th July...




miss Bowker's Book of the Week suggestion "Who's Afraid oh
the Dark?”

I found this book helpful before bedtime as it helped settle and re-
assure my child in the evenings. This book is about sounds in the night
that happen and explains some of the different noise's at night and
why they can happen. “"when you're only little, the night can be big
and scary..."” TN 7T
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Achievers of the week

m/ell done to all the Y5s who wer'e\
presented with their Bikeability
Awards.

We also celebrated individuals who
achieved certificates or trophies
for swimming and football too.
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(Farewell to Mrs Davies & Welcome Back Mrs Ward - It doesn't seem five minutes since
Mrs Davies joined us from Mercenfeld and Mrs Ward went of f o complete her second place-
ment as part of her teaching course. We would like to say a massive well done to Mrs Davies
for successfully completing her time with us and we look forward to welcoming back Mrs
Ward next week.
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In the new term the trust have picked a new catering
service to use at the school. Please look out at the
new menus that have been emailed out.

Anyone who has dietary requirements will be asked to
complete a form. Please visit the office if you need a
form and not received one.
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Y1&2 visit to Bosworth Battlefield - The children will
need a pack up, rain coat, suitable footwear, hat and lo-
tion applied in morning.

(Breakfast Club- price increase )
Starting from August 23rd there will be a
price increase to £3.50 per a child per hour
incs breakfast. FSM Families per child £1.50
. J
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[Year 6 Leavers Assembly parent/carers only to year
6 are able to attend please arrive at gate for 2.20pm
Highgate is going to miss you all very much!! Thurs 7+h
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(Summer Challenge - School Council have once again put together a “50 Things To
Do" competition called "Pack Your Boredom Away & Open a Jumble of Fun." A separate
letter and competition sheet will be coming home with your children and they can return
their forms and enter photos to win a prize in September.
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(‘Swimming - We are excited to announce we have secured access to the swim-
ming pool at Mountsorrel-Soar Valley on a weekly basis from next year so intend to
open up swimming for a longer period. All children from Year 2 wnll be given the op-
portunity to swim. It has been great to see s ~ -
the children's improvement and confidence
grow! Look out for more details. '

YMeet The Teacher Afternoon The teachers will be
around after school until 4pm on Tuesday 5th July for
any parents wanting o meet their child's new teacher
for the next academic year (or if you want to discuss
anything on their reports). There is no need to book an
appointment.




